

June 20, 2004

EDWARD LEIGH PO BOX 18819 CLEVELAND OH 44118-0819

Dear Edward:

Thank you for speaking at both our cancer community event and oncology professional symposium. Both programs were a huge success!

Your program for our cancer survivors, *Trauma to Triumph* was truly a "gift to our survivor community." We especially find your signature motto so important, "*Just because cancer enters our lives does not mean joy has to exit.*" You help people living with cancer realize that they can smile, laugh and enjoy life. You are an inspiration to all.

Your closing keynote speech at the professional program, "Oncology Seminar for Healthcare Professionals: Keys to Preserving the Quality of Life" was extremely well received. Your *Joy on the Job* program was both informative and entertaining. Our attendees benefited greatly from your STICK strategy (Stress Management, Teambuilding, Inspiration, Communication Skills and Kindness").

Thank you again for sharing your talents with us. I hope we're able to work with you again in the future.

Sincerely Yours,

Janet Lytle, RNC, BSN

Co-Chair, Oncology Seminar Committee

Educational Services, Trumbull Memorial Hospital, Forum Health

